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1 message

Anne Torregrossa <atorregrossa@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Oct 3, 2016 at 3:20 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

--—---—--- Forwarded message ----—--—-

From: Arch <agiobbi@maine.rr.com>

Date: Mon, Oct 3, 2016 at 2:26 PM

Subject: 31 Hersey st

To: Anne Torregrossa <atorregrossa@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello Ann, | want to inform you that my Client, Steve Mardigan, has decided not to pursue his appeal before the Zoning
Board of Appeals on Thursday of this week. With the understanding that Zoning doesn't pursue their letter of
Determination in regard to 31 Hersey St..  Thank You for your time and efforts in this matter.  Archie Giobbi, realtor
for Steve Mardigan.

Sent from my iPhone

Anne M. Torregrossa
Associate Corporation Counsel
City of Portland

389 Congress Street, Room 211
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)874-8426
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